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Year 11- Period 6 commencing the week 21st January 
The students are now only four months away from their first GCSE examination in 
May. One of the most effective ways in which students can improve their grades 
is by attending after school revision sessions. As a result, we will be running 
Period 6 lessons starting the week commencing the 21st January until the end of 
the exam period in June. These sessions are compulsory for students and will 
run until 4:05pm. 
Period 6 will take place every Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. You 
will receive a letter in the next week to inform you which subjects your child will be 
attending. 
 
Year 11 Parent’s Information Evening - Thursday 24th January (6:00pm – 
7:30pm) 
This event is very important it will consists of presentations from the English, 
Maths and Science departments detailing course requirements and materials 
available for revision. There will also be important information from other subjects 
including exam dates and coursework deadlines alongside possible revision 
techniques and access to a wealth of revision materials.   
 

Romero crosses 
We have sold these crosses to staff and students and have successfully raised 
£125.00. This money will be used to buy products from the World Gift Cafod 
Website that will be chosen by the group who made them. 
 
The Forge 
Thank you to all parents who made donations to our ‘tintastic’ Forge Appeal. Staff 
and students took the donations to the Forge on the last day of term and they 
were greatly received and very much appreciated. 
 

DIARY DATES 

Monday 14th 
January 2019 
Year 10 Briars 
Trip 
 
Wednesday 
16th January 
2019 
Cross Country 
 
Friday 18th 
January 2019 
Year 11 Food 
Mock exam 
 
Saturday 19th 
January 2019 
Skip Trip Italy 
Return 28th Jan 
 
Thursday 24th 
January 2019 
Year 11 Maths, 
English, 
Science 
Information 
Evening 
 
Tuesday 29th 
January 2019 
Year 11 PIXL 
Nighclub 
3.30pm-6.15pm 
 
Wednesday 6th 
February 2019 
Blood Brothers 
Trip 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

E-Mail 
jdexter@stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk 

11th January 2019 

 



Lost Property 
We have a number of students’ winter coats in our lost property department. If 
you believe your child may have ‘mislaid’ theirs please ask them to come and 
have a look. Thank you 
 
Twitter 
Over the course of this year we have tried to improve communication with parents 
through the use of our twitter page.  We use this to give important information as 
well as opportunities to celebrate the achievements of the school and the students 
within it.  Please follow us at: @StBedes.Academy  
 

Year 11 Food Practical Exam 
The exam will be on the morning of Friday 18th January students will 
be preparing and cooking three different dishes. 
 

 

 


